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Heller: Comprehensive Internet Gaming Approach Good for NV Employers

(Washington DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the House Energy and Commerce Committee hearing on Internet gaming regulation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“It is Congress’ responsibility to craft a balanced, comprehensive approach to online gaming that will provide new economic opportunities for Nevada’s gaming industry. I was happy to help get Gaming Control Board Chairman and Nevadan Mark Lipparelli an opportunity to contribute his expertise at today’s hearing in the House Representatives. I look forward to working with Senator Reid to find a workable solution for Internet gaming that can pass Congress and become law in the near future,” said Senator Heller.

The House Commerce, Manufacturing and Trade Subcommittee called today’s hearing, titled “Internet Gaming: Regulating in an Online World.” Additional information is available at the House Energy and Commerce Committee’s website here.
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